
    
  
     
 

 
 

 
 

Our Ref: MGLA180416-9209 
 

26th May 2016 
 
Dear   
 
Freedom of Information Act request – Private Hire Regulations 
 
I write to provide you with our response to request for information that the GLA received on the 
17th April 2016.  Please accept my apologies for the delay in responding to your request – I 
hope this has not inconvenienced you unduly.    

Your request asked for the release of the following information:  

I am requesting information under the FOI Act on private hire regulations. 

Please disclose all correspondence between City Hall, and/or the Mayor of London's 
office, and Uber, and any representative or related company, regarding reforms to the 
regulations since January 2015. 

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act (FoIA) and we can today 
provide you with our formal response to your request.   

Please find attached the information that our searches have identified as being in-scope of your 
request which we are disclosing to you in full.  We have made a couple of minor redactions to 
remove personal data pursuant with the exemption provisions of section 40(2) of the FoI Act.  

If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference at the top of this letter.   
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ian Lister 
Information Governance Manager 
 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
http://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/greater-london-authority-gla/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  

 




